
2018 Interim Bureau Decisions 

DATE IBD 
No. 

SUBJECT DECISION 

28/11 /2108 2018/20 At the time of ordering the FAI medals for the upcoming Indoor World 
Championships 2019, France brought to our attention the fact that the 
Indoor Solo Freestyle competition rules do not have a Junior category in 
spite of it having been a regular event since 2015.   
On investigation it appears that this category had never been included 
in the rules. France asked for a position from the IPC to enable them to 
place the medal order with the FAI to meet the deadline of November 
26th.  
 

The IPC Bureau decided to approve a Junior Solo Freestyle 
category with immediate effect and this will be valid at least 
until the next Indoor World Championships.  
The IPC Plenary can then either confirm this decision or 
decide another solution but, in that case, it would only 
come into effect AFTER the next World Championships to be 
held in Lille France in April 2019. The AE Committee will be 
asked to review the rules accordingly. 

 

 


